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PTA fundraising update! 

 

 

Before we end the school year, we wanted to update everyone on how our fundraising 

has gone.  

 

This year we’ve seen a slightly different Christmas fair, Autumn activity packs, the return 

of the ‘day off day’, a Jubilee afternoon tea and the first summer fair for a little while. It’s 

been busy but brilliant, and we were so pleased to be able to run face to face events again. 

We’ve had a great year, and we wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone for giving 

their time, donations and spare change!  

 

We’re also pleased to announce that the summer fair raised an amazing £671.28, which 

is roughly: 

 

• 321 sponges thrown on ‘splat the teacher’ (we think this may need to return next 

year – sorry teachers!) 

• Over 104 spins on the wheel 

• 92 lucky dips 

• 110 ducks hooked 

• 492 numbers drawn on the tombola 

• 111 sticks of candy floss. 

 

A massive thank you to everyone who helped make this happen, we all had a lovely 

afternoon! 

 

Our fundraising total for the year is: 

 

Over £3,500!  
 

This is an amazing amount that will help fund equipment and activities for the school – 

thank you!  

 

We hope you all have a brilliant summer break – see you in September. 

 

The High Hesket PTA team.  
 


